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Happy New Year! We hope everyone had a wonderful Holiday season with your friends and family over 
break. Classes resume on Thursday, January 2nd.  

As we enter the New Year, the dancers will be starting their recital routines and costumes will begin to come in.  
Please have your child at all of their classes unless they are very sick, or have prior important commitments so 

they are not missing material being taught, and costumes can be exchanged as soon as possible for sizing 
adjustments if necessary. Thank you! 

Upcoming Events  Parent’s Night Out 
Saturday, January 11th 

5pm to end of Comedy Night 
Price:  $20 for the first child - 
$10 for each additional child 

from the same family. 
 

~Pizza, popcorn & water 
provided 

~Children may also bring their 
favorite snacks or drinks! 

~A fun night with activities 
and a movie! 

Feel free to bring pj’s and 
blankets! 

Friends & Family Welcome! 
 

Sign up at the front desk early 
to ensure your spot. 

Max 20 kids: first come, first 
serve. 

 

Comedy Night!  
Saturday January 11th 

5:30-10pm 
The Putnam Dance Center's Competition 

Team will be bringing in "Funny4funds" for 
our 2nd annual Comedy Night! 

$35 Dinner & Comedy | $25 Comedy ONLY 
Doors open: 5:30pm 

Dinner: 6pm 
Comedy: 8pm 

 
This is an 18+ event. Don't miss out on an 
awesome night with raffles, silent auction, 

and a 50/50 raffle! 
Dinner will be an Italian style dinner with 
pasta, Italian sausage & meatballs, garden 

salad, roll, and garlic bread.  
 

Address: Knights of Columbus Club 2087 in 
North Grosvenordale, CT.  

Hope to see you there! A big thank you to 
Scott Higgins for helping to organize this 

event! 
 

2 in 1! Join us for Comedy 
Night, and bring your kids 
to the studio for Parent’s 

Night Out!! 

Join us for The Putnam 
Dance Center's  

14th Annual Dance & 
Dessert! 
Address:  

Putnam Middle School 
35 Wicker Street, Putnam 

CT 06260  
~ 

Following the performance 
will be complimentary 

refreshments and desserts! 
Tickets are $12 each.  
No reserved seating.  

 

** COSTUMES ** 
Alterations and exchanges:  

• Costumes will be tried on as they come in to see if exchanges need to be made for a different size.  
• If costumes need alterations, we have plenty of seamstresses to help, however the cost will be passed 

on to you. We will make you aware of what the cost will be before alterations are made. 
Final Costume Balance:  

• If your child’s costume(s) cost more than the $55 initial deposit, you will be notified as to that amount, 
and it will be applied to your account as a Final Costume Balance (FCB) by February 28th, 2020.  

•  This will be due by Marth 10th.   
• Costumes are not required for non-recital classes such as Wiggles & Giggles and Dancing is Fun. 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  Happy Birthday to… 

Adelaide 
Briana 

Miss Brittany 
Brynn 
Chloe 
Claire 
Faye 

Gabriel 
Grace 

Miss Kelsey R 
Kim 

Kristina 
Madisyn 

Maria 
Morgan 
Natalie 

Miss Sabrina 
Zoe 

Weather Cancellations! 
 

The studio does not always 
close when school closes. We 

will decide by 1pm if there will 
be classes held or not due to 

inclement weather.  
Please call the studio before 

leaving the house. 
 

An announcement will be 
posted: 

~ Facebook, Instagram, Website 
~ Studio Voice message  

 
Any classes cancelled due to 
bad weather will be made up 

during our March Break  
(Make up Week)  

Classes so far that will be made 
up over March break: 

 
All Monday Classes 
All Tuesday Classes 

 

** REMINDERS** 
 

WE WILL BE OPEN MLK JR DAY 
 

A $20 LATE ASSESSMENT FEE 
will be applied to your account 
if payment has not been paid 

by the 15th of that month.  
After the 15th of each month, 

account statements will be 
emailed to those with account 

balances. 
 

**Please write names or 
initials inside all shoes, 

outerwear and dancewear.**   
 
 
 
 
 

Dates to Remember: 
2019-2020 

March 8th – 14th  
Closed 

(March Break: Make up 
Classes) 

April 12th – 18th 
Closed (April Vacation) 

April 26th   
Picture Day at The PDC 

May 29th& 30th 
Tentative Dress Rehearsal 

Dates 
**All Students Must Be 
Available Both Dates** 

Sunday May 31st 
Tentative Recital at 

The Putnam Middle School 
 

Make-Up Classes 
 

No refunds or credits will be 
granted due to missed classes. 

 
***Please ask the desk for an 
appropriate make up class*** 

 
Billing statements will only be 

provided to those whose 
accounts are past due or 

whose accounts reflect new 
charges. 

 

Please “LIKE” us on 
Facebook and Instagram! 

@PutnamDanceCenter 
Up to the minute updates like 
studio closures, studio events, 

fundraisers and more… 
 
 
 
 

**We are now a peanut & tree nut free studio!** 
 
 

**PAYMENTS** 
 

If you are paying Monthly, 
payment is due by the 10th of 

each month. 
 

If you are paying Quarterly, 
payment is due by the 10th of 

September, November, 
January and March. 

Check it out! 
Please be sure to check out 

the Dance Bulletin Board next 
to the main door where 
important notices and 

information will be posted and 
updated monthly. 

 

Water & Snacks 
Remember! Prepaid 

snack/water punch cards are 
available for $10 and $20 at 

the front desk. 
Waters and snacks are 

available at the studio for a 
dollar.  All proceeds benefit 
The PDC Competition Team. 

 


